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Feedback & Next Steps

Thank you for taking the time to review this exhibition of Suffolk County Council’s preliminary 
options for the production of a Masterplan for this site, which is allocated for mixed use 
development in the recently adopted Local Plan.

We hope that you have found these boards informative and helpful. It is quick and simple to 
provide comments and all feedback will be considered and inform the development of this 
Masterplan, ahead of consultation on a ‘preferred options’ consultation in the summer of 2021.

In light of current restrictions, the consultation period will run for six weeks between the 4th January 
2021 and the 15th February 2021, so please ensure that all feedback is received by the 15th 
February 2021, when the consultation will close.

If you would like to provide feedback, there are several ways to do this:
Online: The easiest way to provide feedback directly is to do so by completing our online 
questionnaire located here 

Email: We will accept feedback by emailing our team on feedback@westofmildenhall.co.uk

Post: All properties in Mildenhall have been sent a brochure and feedback form. Complete and 
return the form in the freepost envelope provided. All feedback, including personal data, will be 
shared with the Council in accordance with relevant data protection requirements. Please see the 
feedback form and our website for our privacy statement and opt out details.

Freephone: Call our freephone hotline on  0800 464 7596 to provide feedback by phone to Phase 
2 Planning.

By letter: It is recommended that you use the other forms of communication however we will 
accept comments submitted by post. If you do submit your comment by post, you need to include 
your name and address.  You can send your comments to: Phase 2 Planning, 270 Avenue West, 
Skyline 120, Great Notley, Braintree, Essex, CM77 7AA.

It is quick and simple to provide comments and all feedback will be considered and modifications
made, where appropriate, ahead of submission of the Masterplan to West Suffolk District Council
In light of current restrictions, the consultation period has been extended from six weeks to ten
weeks, so please ensure that all feedback is received by 31st January 2021, when the consultation
will close.
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